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Phone:    (660) 827-3000  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

3:30 P.M. CDT, December 27, 2016   

CITY OF SEDALIA STORMWATER IMPROVEMENTS 

  
(SEDALIA, MISSOURI):  The City’s contractor will begin work on stormwater 

collection system improvements on Thursday, December 29, 2016 along Southwest 

Boulevard between Highland Avenue and Wing Avenue.  These improvements will 

result in periodic street closures and lane restrictions on Southwest Boulevard.  The work 

is weather dependent and inclement weather may result in a delayed start for the project. 

 

Motorists traveling through this area may want to allow extra time to reach their 

destinations and be aware of the need to use alternate routes during construction.    

 

We apologize for any inconvenience as we work to improve the quality of stormwater 

management in your neighborhood.  Please note that this construction project is 

dependent on weather conditions and may be delayed due to inclement weather. 

 

When: Starting at 7:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 29, 2016  

Where:      Southwest Boulevard between Highland Avenue and Wing Avenue 

Why:              Stormwater collection system construction 


